
INFORMATION TO CANDIDATES 

REF: VACANCY NOTIFICATION NO.7 PUBLISHED IN THE SPICES BOARD'S WEBSITE
ON 17.10.2015

Dear Candidates,

Scrutiny of the applications in response to Notification No.7 has been completed.  Eligible
candidates were informed the date of examination by email/post.  The information regarding admit
card  and  address  of  exam  centre  for  the  test  would  be  soon  made  available  in  the  website
http://www.indianspices.com/. Eligible candidates are requested to frequently check the website as
mentioned and  download the print out of the call letter/admit card  for appearing the examination.
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